
  

  

                          

Golden Eagles member Mark Sheprow has provided the following sad news regarding the 

passing of former Continental/United pilot Jay Jarboe who took his last flight West on Dec 

14,  2018.   

 

The Golden Eagles sends its condolences to Jay`s family for their loss. Details of Jay`s 

memorial are posted at the bottom of this notice. 

 

  



 
  



 

 

  
 

  
 

 
 

  
 



  

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles EVP/Email Coordinator 

EVP_EmailCoordinator@thegoldeneagles.org 



 

davebnewell@gmail.com 
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